
 

 

 Communication No. 2493 
  
ISU Development Commission position 
 
Following the election of Dr. Susanna Rahkamo as a member of the ISU Council, she has 
vacated her position on the ISU Development Commission.  
 
The Council has decided to replace Dr. Rahkamo immediately as a member of the 
Development Commission. The Council also noted that at the 2022 Congress, Article 24, 
paragraph 1 of the ISU Constitution was amended to allow the appointment of up to four 
members of the Development Commission. The Council therefore decided to seek 
applications from ISU Members for the Development Commission. Candidates should  be 
experienced in the Figure Skating disciplines, in order to ensure coverage of both ISU 
Branches within the Development Commission. The number of appointments made – one or 
two – will depend on the applications received and the need to establish an effective and 
adequate balance of skills and experience in the Development Commission. 
 
A job description with further details and an application form are attached. 
 
Applications should be submitted by July 31, 2022 to development@isu.ch. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Seoul,          Jae Youl Kim, President  

June 29, 2022 
Lausanne,        Fredi Schmid, Director General 
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